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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: masood ghassemi [mghassemi@randmenvironmental.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2008 12:09 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; John Prall
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO000019; 801 Maritime Street, Oakland, CA

Hello Mr. Plunkett: 

This is a follow up to our telephone conversation of April 17, 2008 concerning the status of your review of the subject case and a 

decision on how the Port should proceed based on their February 7, 2008 responses to your directive letter of December 13, 2007.  At 

the time you indicted that you had not yet had the opportunity to review the case with Ms. Donna Drogos at your regular weekly 

project review meetings, but planned to do so at the next scheduled meeting on either April 23 or April 30 and subsequently notify 

the Port of your decision.  Since in my discussion with Mr. John Prall this morning (05/13/08) he indicated that the Port had not yet 

heard from you, I am sending you this follow up note of status inquiry. 

Thanks. 

Masood Ghassemi, Ph.D., P.E. 

R&M Environmental and Infrastructure Engineering, Inc. 

7994 Capwell Drive 

Oakland, CA 94621-2015 

Tel.: 510-553-2146 (Office); 510-364-4429 (Cell) 

Fax: 510-553-2145 

E-mail: mghassemi@randmenvironmental.com 

Please visit us at www.randmenvironmental.com 
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